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08/01/2021  17:14:462020/5178/P COMMNT David Fleming I live at 98 Highgate Road NW5 1PB, nearly opposite the application site. Though Rosella is an asset to the 

area, I wish to object to the extended hours of operation from 23:00 to 01:00 on Friday and Saturday and to 

00:00 on Sunday on the grounds of loss of amenity due potentially to noise from patrons which would not be 

controllable. In any case, I trust amplified music and noise from plant and equipment will be controlled to 

strictly comply with Camden guidelines.

I fear the precedent of extended hours at Rosella may provide leverage for The Vine to pursue a similar 

objective and thus create creeping noise escalation.
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